
Town Manager’s Update 
August 27, 2020

 
Announcements 
 

• After Labor Day, the Library building will be opening to the public 3 days a week for 
services with limited building capacity. Masks will be required. Virtual programming, 
Curbside pick-up and outside services will continue. Please visit the Library’s website 
for details.  

 
 
 
 

Town Manager’s Report 

 
• The Planning Board will hold a public hearing at their virtual meeting on September 1 

to consider a variety of amendments to the Zoning Ordinance, to address repeated 
ordinance administration and/or enforcement tasks (Definitions, ordinance references, 
Home Occupations, dimensional requirement clarifications, travel trailers, references 
and modifications to ensure compliance with the State Building Code, signs) as well as 
amend the ordinance by updating and reformatting the Telecommunications Tower 
section (full details located in the notice of public hearing and with the Community 
Development Department). 
 


